
Leeds/Bradford Airport Statistics October 2010 
 
 

  Oct-09 Oct-10 
% This 
month % +/- 

Movements         

Scheduled 2,641 3,058 63.87% 15.79% 

Charter 204 146 3.05% -28.43% 

Private/Misc 1,844 1,584 33.08% -14.10% 

Total 4,689 4,788   2.11% 

          

Passengers         

Scheduled 204,597 253,932 92.85% 24.11% 

Charter 27,777 16,809 6.15% -39.49% 

Transit 1,810 2,731 1.00% 50.88% 

TOTAL 234,184 273,472   16.78% 

          

International 190,778 233,564 86.27% 22.43% 

Domestic 41,596 37,177 13.73% -10.62% 

          

MOVING ANNUAL 
TOTAL 2,572,296 2,684,178   4.35% 

 
 
October was an extremely good month, with a 16.68% increase in passenger numbers when 
compared to October 2009.  International passengers rose by an astonishing 22.43%, with domestic 
falling by 10.62%.  If you just look at Scheduled passengers (International and domestic) the 
increase was 24%. Clearly Ryanair has had a massive impact! 
 
Internationally 23 routes showed an increase with Pisa (+719%), Malta (+258%), Monastir (+112%), 
Malaga (+78%) and Murcia (+71%) being the best. Only 12 routes showed a decrease with Larnaca 
(-36%), Arrecife (-31%), Bodrum (-22%) and Dalaman(-19%) the worst.  Five routes didn’t operate 
this October: Nice, Perpignan, Heraklion, Rhodes and Almeria and there were 7 new routes, 4 of 
which were to France. 
 
The domestic routes just seem to get worse every month. Just Belfast International showed an 
increase (+4.61%). All the rest showed a decrease ranging from Aberdeen (-48%) to Glasgow 
 (-9.8%) 
 
One flight diverted to Manchester on 15 October and we didn’t receive any diversions. 
 
 
 
Reference: CAA Statistics website  Produced by Alan Sinfield 


